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6 January, 2012 

WELCOME TO GO-REDD+ 

Go-REDD+ is an e-mail listserver managed by the UN-REDD Programme team in Asia-Pacific, based in Bangkok. The 

main objective of Go-REDD+ is to distribute information, synopses of research results and activities related to REDD+ in 

Asia-Pacific, to assist countries in their REDD+ readiness efforts. As an electronic mailing list, Go-REDD+ will disseminate 

relevant information and serve as a node for discussing "hot" topics. 

Most of us are very busy. Thus, we intend to only mail out brief messages (usually one page) but with information on 

where and how additional information on a particular topic can be obtained. On average, two messages a month should 

reach you. Old messages will be archived on the Regional Activities pages of the UN-REDD Programme web-site 

(http://www.un-redd.org/AboutUNREDDProgramme/NationalProgrammes/Regional_Activities/tabid/4624/language/en-

US/Default.aspx). 

As Go-REDD+ is all about sharing information and experiences, it can only operate successfully if information is made 

available to the operator of the listserver. We will make every effort to identify what we believe should be of interest. 

However, we encourage a strong role of all subscribers. We hope that you will provide information that you believe 

should be shared widely, send us feedback regularly to keep us on our toes and forward any questions you have. We will 

try to make the content of Go-REDD+ and our responses as relevant as possible to your work. 

Please send any material, feedback, suggestions or inquiries to GoREDD.th@undp.org.  

Please distribute this message to your colleagues. Anyone wanting to subscribe to the Go-REDD+ or terminate their 

subscription should contact us at GoREDD.th@undp.org. 

We will strive to provide Go-REDD+ messages in regional languages – particularly those of countries with UN-REDD 

country programmes.  However, the introduction of Go-REDD+ messages in different languages will be dependent on 

mobilization of required resources. 

Go-REDD+’s first issue will be disseminated to the subscribers on 9 January, 2012 with the topic on ‘Free, Prior and 

Informed Consent’. We appreciate your contribution and subscription to Go-REDD+, and welcome you to the Go-REDD+ 

community. 
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